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*4. CONVERSION OR MODIFICATION OF LAMPS (Cont’d.) 

Company will convert to LED up to 1,000 lights per year as requested by 
customers, limited to three hundred (300) lights per customer account per 
calendar year, with additional conversions subject to Company's discretion.  
Customer requests must be in writing and, at a minimum, identify the specific 
physical location and billing account number and service date requested of each 
light.  In the event Company determines it cannot accommodate all requests for 
conversions in the timeframes requested, prioritization of the requests will be 
at Company’s discretion.   

 
5. CHANGE OR RELOCATION 

Upon receipt of written request and authorization from customer, Company will, 
insofar as it may be practical and permissible, make any other change in or 
relocation of its facilities used in rendering service hereunder, provided 
customer pays in advance Company's estimated costs in connection therewith. 

 
6. ADDITIONAL INSTALLATIONS 

Customer may obtain the installation of additional lamps and the supply of 
service thereto under the existing contract for the remainder of the term 
thereof upon written application to the Company, provided, however, that if at 
any time during the term of the contract customer requires such additional 
lamps so as to cause the total number of lamps in service to exceed by 20% the 
lamps originally contracted for and then installed, the parties shall execute a 
new contract. 

 
7. TERMINATION 

If customer requests in writing the termination of all or a portion of any 
lighting service, not paid for in advance, within three years of the 
installation of the lamps being terminated, or within ten years of the 
installation of post top luminaires, wood poles or cable being terminated, 
customer shall pay in advance to Company $100.00 per lamp for both the removal 
costs associated therewith and the loss of the remaining life value of such 
facilities.  If said request for termination of lighting service is made after 
the above three and ten year in-service periods, as applicable, and customer 
requests a new lighting installation within twelve months after the removal of 
the prior terminated lighting facilities, customer shall pay the amount 
specified earlier in this paragraph for all facilities previously removed prior 
to Company making any new lighting installation. 

 
 
 
 
 
*Indicates Change. 


